
 

 
NO BURN POLICY  
 
Petit Crabe loves a cosy bonfire on the beach. What we do not love, is the fashion 
industry’s bad habit of burning perfectly usable clothing, just because it was left 
behind at the end of the season.  
 
Our items are classic and seasonless, meaning we don’t get left with a load of 
deadstock with every change of season. If there are a few bits and pieces we’ve 
decided to stop selling to the public, they will be sold internally or donated to those 
in need. 
 
We are proud to have signed the Danish Consumer Counsil’s TÆNK initiative, with 
all the other companies that are pledging to never, under any circumstances, burn 
usable products. 
 
Unfortunately, however, sometimes products are not usable or recyclable.  
If an item is accidentally contaminated with harmful chemicals, we will follow the 
guidelines put in place for safe destruction. 
 
We should all do our bit to extend a garment’s life as long as possible, before it gets 
recycled. If you would like some tips on how to make sure a Petit Crabe garment 
has a long life, accompanying all its little human’s adventures, please have a look at 
the care guide on our website.   
 
For more detailed information in the Code of Conduct, which our suppliers are 
obliged to follow, click here. 
 


